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In Liechtenstein, there are no provisions which would foresee the possibility to reopen 

criminal or civil proceedings. 
 

The practical experience is therefore very limited: After the judgement Steck-Risch and 
others v. Liechtenstein (63151/00), the applicants asked for reopening of the national proceedings. 
Domestic courts refused to grant that, which led to Steck-Risch v. Liechtenstein (No. 2). This 
application was declared inadmissible. 
 


